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New Nordstrom Rack locations in Phoenix, AZ, and Riverside, CA, will make it easier for our customers to shop the brands they love at a great price. 

Nordstrom Rack continues to play a critical role in our Closer to You strategy, helping us serve more customers in-store and online with sought-after
brands that are available at a terrific price. Today, we're excited to announce two new Nordstrom Rack locations that will open in Phoenix, AZ, and
Riverside, CA this fall, offering a new level of convenience for our customers in each market. 

"We're excited to strengthen our presence in these two important markets, and to continue bringing our customers the brands they love at the best
prices," said Geevy Thomas, President of Nordstrom Rack. "Our new Desert Ridge Marketplace location marks our ninth Nordstrom location in the
greater Phoenix community, while Canyon Springs will be our thirty-fifth store in greater Los Angeles. We look forward to introducing our offerings to
new customers and bringing them even closer to those we already serve."

Customers can shop our new locations this fall at Desert Ridge Marketplace in Phoenix and Canyon Springs Marketplace in Riverside.
 


